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President’s Message - Loretta Carnes

It was wonderful to see the turn out for our annual 
Member Appreciation Night held at St Mary’s Ukranian 
Church. The young dancers certainly entertained the 
crowd.   

This is my favourite meeting of the year and I enjoy 
participating in the presentation of the Service Pins to 
our members.

Congratulations to this year`s award winners:

THANK YOU, members of Council 1051 for another Spectacular Year!

When you receive this bulletin Doug, Honeyford, Don Delongchamp, Gil Hartley, 
Jerry Giff, Dave Carnes and myself will be off to our Regional Conference in 
Cranbrook BC. We will take with us your best wishes. We are excited to be there as 
Doug is inducted as Regional President of A.C.T./UCT Grand #31

Don’t miss our next meeting on June 1st. This year’s meeting will be at the Branch 
76 Legion in Minnow Lake.   
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Member of The Year  - Tracey Urso

Roses For The Living Recipient  - David Carnes

Volunteer of the Year - Rona Ramsey

50 Year Members

St Mary’s Ukrainian Dancers



General Meeting - Connie Zwarich

Our May General meeting was the Annual Pin Night held at St Mary’s Ukrainian Church Hall on May 18th. 35 members 
were eligible for their service pins.  Watch for updates and pictures on our Facebook page (ACTSUDBURY) or on 
the website. Full details will be in the September newsletter.

June General Meeting
The June meeting will be held June 1st 2017 at the Branch 76 legion hall on Weller St. in Sudbury. The business 
portion of the meeting will be short (note to self, ask the President NICELY) and the fun portion will be long.

Featured activities will be:
- a darts tourney, a horseshoe tourney, a card tourney (crib, euchre or both), and a golf mini putt contest.
- Horseshoes are subject to agreeable weather but all other activities are a go regardless.
There will be a steak B.B.Q. with salad and baked potato and of course, birthday cake.
The cost will be about $25.00 per person including tip and taxes.

The meeting will begin at 6 o’clock as usual, but cocktails will begin at 4:30 instead of 5:30 like we normally do.(I hate 
short cocktail hours). This will allow a warm up period for those who have not thrown a dart for some time. After you 
enter the Legion building make a right turn and our meeting will be in the large hall at the end of the corridor. Please 
respect Legion rules and tradition in that there is to be no hat worn in the building. While outdoors at the horseshoe 
pitch a hat is fine, but upon re-entering the building, kindly remove it.

R.S.V.P. is required.

I must have your reply no later than 25th May 2017 that you will attend.

Call 674 1060 or email jvarney@eastlink.ca.

Lupus Walk - Jerry Giff

The Lupus Walk was held May 6th.  Our 
Sudbury ACT/UCT council members 
Terry Arsenault. Shirley Giff, Brenda 
Nelson and Jerry Giff  presented a  
donation of $1000.00 to the local Lupus 
Chapter. 

Cheque Presentation
Terry Arsenault, Lupus Sudbury Chair Ruth Tarvudd, 

Shirley Giff



MS Carnation Sales - Gil Hartley

The MS Society held their annual Carnation Sales Fundraiser 0n May 11,12 and 13th at various 
locations in the Greater Sudbury area.  The Society wishes to thank those ACT/UCT members who 
volunteered their time to help out again this year. 

UCT Convention Community Service Project  - Jerry Giff

This year the service project is the Meyer Centre For Special Children whose mission is to help children living 
with disabilities to reach their maximum potential.  The items they have requested are large and bulky.  Since our 
members are flying down it is unreasonable to send the actual article. If you wish to contribute to this cause we ask 
that you make a monetary donation. You can forward your donation to either Jerry Giff or Doug Honeyford who will 
be attending this convention.

Announcing Whole Life Insurance 
Available to those Under 80 Years of Age  - Doug Honeyford

I am pleased to let you know that a “simplified issue” plan will be available shortly, 5 easy questions to qualify, 
amounts from $5,000 to $25,000, level premiums payable not more than 20 years, cash accumulation, and much, 
much more.  This Canadian only policy may be right for You, or someone you know.  Details will be available soon.  
You can contact Don McDonnell  or Doug Honeyford after June 5th.

Adopt a Road  - John Varney

There were 16 hard working road cleaners out for our Adopt A Road Clean Up May 13th.  Luckily the weather 
cleared before we began,  making it a great 
day for the clean up. 70 bags of garbage 
were collected.  After the clean up workers 
met at John’s house for some refreshments 
and stories of the interesting articles that 
were found during the clean up.
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Upcoming Events
	 June 1	 General Meeting 	 Branch 76 Legion Wellar Street	 5:30 pm

	 June 22	 Executive Meeting	 Trevi	 6:00 pm

	 August	 Executive Meeting	 Chez Zwarich	 Date TBD

	 August 19	 Golf Tournament	 Forest Ridge GC	 9:00 am

	 September 7	 General Meeting	 Location TBA

Scholarship - Tracey Urso

Our local council offers two $1000 
Entrance Scholarships to the 
dependents of paid up members.  

Applicant Eligibility: Dependents of 
members must be entering their first 
year at a post- secondary institution.  

Applications can be downloaded 
from the FORMS tab of our website.
UCTSUDBURY.WEEBLY.COM

Applications must be submitted by 
June 15, 2017.

For further information contact Tracey 
Urso at atmurso@hotmail.com

Annual Golf Tournament - Don Delongchamp

Our annual charity golf tourney is on August19th this year at Forest Ridge 
Golf Course. We are looking 
for players. hole sponsors, 
gifts and items for our silent 
auction. Please check with 
family, friends and coworkers/
bosses for any help they can 
give . These fundraisers are 
only successful with the help 
of our members.

June Birthdays
Jun 08  LORETTA CLIPPERTON CARNES
Jun 12  DOUGLAS HONEYFORD
Jun 16  IVAN DUFRESNE
Jun 20  VICTOR BOURGEOIS
Jun 20  CHANTALLE FORTIN
Jun 20  MARC LECOUPE
Jun 23  MONTGOMERY BRIGGS
Jun 25  WILLIAM RANICH
Jun 30  ANDREW NUTT




